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 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 The Raymore Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing in the City 
 Council Chambers of City Hall, 100 Municipal Circle, Raymore, Missouri, on Tuesday 
 October 19, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. on the following item: 

 1.  Application  filed  by  Cooper  Land  Development  Inc.  requesting  the 
 7th  amendment  to  the  Memorandum  of  Understanding  for 
 Creekmoor  Subdivision  to  eliminate  the  proposed  two-family 
 residential  land  use  and  replace  it  with  single-family  residential  land 
 use.  The  area  includes  the  following  streets  identified  on  the  Land 
 Use  Plan  for  the  Creekmoor  Subdivision:  Branchwood  Lane; 
 Kintyre Circle; and Upton Circle. 

 The public is encouraged to attend the meeting.  The proposed amendment to the 
 Memorandum of Understanding and the proposed land use plan are available for public 
 inspection in the office of the Development Services Department.  For additional 
 information please contact the department at 816-892-3030. 


